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 <communications@georgiasouthern.edu>
to GS-FacStaff
Communications and Marketing

Some important things Georgia Southern faculty and staff should know this week, collected by University Communications and Marketing.

>>>Encourage graduating students to complete the First Destination Survey
As graduating students close out their time at Georgia Southern in the next couple of weeks, the Office of Career and Professional Development need

these students to complete the First Destination Survey (FDS). 
Below you’ll find the FDS survey link and a link to the marketing toolkit. Feel free to use any of these resources or reach out to the Office of Career an

assistance.
Georgia Southern University First Destination Survey link
Fall 2022 FDS Marketing Toolkit - includes graphics, suggested email reminders, and other ideas you may choose to use to promote.

>>>Georgia Southern football to face Buffalo in Camellia Bowl
For the fifth time in eight years of eligibility, Georgia Southern is headed to an NCAA postseason bowl game. Georgia Southern will meet Buffalo (6-6)

Camellia Bowl at noon (ET)/11 a.m. (local) on Tuesday, Dec. 27 at the Historic Cramton Bowl. The game will be televised nationally by ESPN.
The Camellia Bowl will mark the first football meeting between GS and Buffalo.
Tickets to the Camellia Bowl will go on sale to all of Eagle Nation, both online and via phone, beginning at 9 a.m. (ET) on Monday, Dec. 5. Tickets are $

9 a.m.-5 p.m., or go to GSEagles.com/Tickets to order tickets at any time after tickets go on sale. Seats will be assigned based on priority points if ordered b

>>>Fall 2022 commencement ceremonies begin this week
Approximately 2,100 students will graduate this semester and be celebrated in two fall 2022 commencement ceremonies, starting with Savannah cere

new Enmarket Arena in Savannah.
The Statesboro ceremony will be Tuesday, December 13 at 2 p.m. in Paulson Stadium.
All colleges will be represented in each ceremony. 
For more information or to watch the ceremonies live online, go to https://www.georgiasouthern.edu/commencement

>>>Help University Communications and Marketing highlight graduating students
Do you know of a student (undergraduate or graduate) graduating in the December 2022 ceremonies with an impressive story of academic success, c

challenges, or an interesting journey to college, etc.?
Help University Communications and Marketing highlight them on social media and in the newsroom by sending their name to communications@georg

at 478-2301.

>>>Check out Georgia Southern’s new podcast
“Eagle Eye View” is the official podcast of Georgia Southern University. Enjoy casual conversations with thought leaders in Eagle Nation. From getting o

ghosts of Savannah, this podcast series covers a wide range of topics with dedicated professionals.
Check out the first few episodes at https://news.georgiasouthern.edu/podcast/ or wherever you listen online to podcasts. Check back often as more exp
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